From: Sue womack [

Sent: 24 December 2021 16:43
To: Andy Baines <Andy.Baines@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application- Sue Womack, Plot 1, Bramerton

Dear Andy
Thank you for your help yesterday.

I have prepared a planning application, in advance of erection of the garden room, and hope that
I have understood the process correctly.

For some reason, my address— Bulrushes, The Street, Bramerton. NR14 /DW- did not appear 1in the
drop-down list, so I have applied under the site’s former name of The Homestead. I hope that
doesn’t cause any problems.

The planning application i1s: BP-10507260
https://lapp.planningportal.co.uk/Form/ViewStatus?proposalVersionId=6272093

Please could you let me know 1if I need to do anything further.
Kind regards
Sue Womack



